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The Medway Conservation Commission held its regularly scheduled meeting on March 15, 2012 
at Medway Town Hall, First Floor Conference Room.  In attendance were members Dave 
Travalini, Ken McKay, Tony Biocchi, and Conservation Commission Agent, Karon Skinner 
Catrone.  The meeting is called to order at 7:40 p.m. 
 
Approval of minutes – Motion made by Mr. Travalini, seconded by Mr. Biocchi, to accept the minutes 
of March 1, 2012.  Unanimous. 

 Request for Determination  –1 Lost Hill Drive   – Rice – Motion made by Mr. Travalini to issue a 
negative determination #3 with the condition the excavated soil be removed or spread under the 
addition and that erosion control be installed prior to start of work.   Seconded by Mr. McKay.  
Unanimous. 

Request for Determination  –Amitheater   – Open Space Committee 

Motion made by Mr. Travalini, seconded by Mr. McKay, to continue to the April 5, 2012 meeting.   
Unanimous. 

– continued from March 1, 2012.  
The applicant is waiting for the plan to be finished by the Engineer.  The applicant has requested a 
continuance.   

Notice of Intent –49 Alder  Rd.  – construction of office/garage building –Lawrence 

Motion made by Mr. Travalini, seconded by Mr. McKay, to continue to the April 5, 2012 meeting.   
Unanimous. 

– Applicant has 
requested a continuance to the April 19 meeting at 7:45 pm.  meeting.  

Discussion items – 

1.  Replanting plan for Choate Park - 

2. 

 The Commission requires that DPS install erosion 
control prior to work.  
Petition for abatement

3. 
 – 56 Summer Street 

Certificate of Compliance

Motion made by Mr. McKay to deny the request.  Seconded by Mr. McKay.  Unanimous.  

 – 1 Newton Lane – Ms. Skinner  Catrone has informed the 
Commission that the required wetland bounds have not been installed.    

4. Repair of pipe on Coffee Street 

              

– Ms. Skinner Catrone has informed the Commission 
that the DPS would like to connect an exposed pipe at Choate park. The Commission 
does not have a problem with this repair.  

Motion made by Mr. McKay, seconded by Mr. Travalini to adjourn.  Unanimous.  

 



 
              

 

 

 


